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June 2018 
 
Dear '59er: 
  
The Class of 2018 has graduated.  John Horner's grandson was one of them.  The future looks bright for 
him and his classmates.  Joe Malott's grandson is an incoming freshman and Rex Henthorn's grandson is 
a junior. 
 
On June 8th, at the Sugar Creek Alumni lunch, Prof. Brad Carlson spoke about the sixty-year study of box 
turtles at Allee Woods on the banks of Sugar Creek in Parke County, west of US 41.  Eliot Williams 
started this research.  His wife Jean will be 100 this fall and is still very active.  Attendees included Rex 
Henthorn, Austin Brooks '61, Sam Hildebrand '61 and myself and others.  Professor Carlson has been at 
Wabash for four years and is one of the bright young scholars hired in recent years.  Students are active 
in the Turtle Study as part of a class and as field workers in the summer. 
  
As you know, The Wabash Day of Giving in April was a big success.  Thanks to all of you who 
participated.  If you have not given to Wabash in this fiscal year, please send something by June 30.  
Giving participation by alumni is an important consideration when foundations and others are 
considering aiding Wabash. 
 
As part of that day, I called many of you.  Bill Dyer and Gary Gloster are doing fine.  John Horner has 
enjoyed following the activities of grandson Hank.  Jim Stanton is still an immigration lawyer in Hawaii.  
Jim reminded me that he was the one who rang the Center Hall bell at class times.  Hoyt Miller lives in 
Florida and plays sax in a band.  Chris Johnson's home town of Zionsville is now spread out and very busy 
along with other Indy north suburbs.  Mike Plummer (615-665-0311) is a retired math professor who 
would like to hear from Malott and others.  Dave Bechtold (574-855-3776) is in Mishawaka at an 
assisted living facility.  Tony Dowell came to this year's Big Bash Reunion. 
  
Tony, Roger, Wedgie and I all plan to be at our 60th reunion.  The Big Bash dates are May 31 through 
June 2, 2019. 
  
The Class of 2022 will arrive in August and at 283 will be the largest in a number of years.  I have been 
told that it will be a strong class in all areas.  In the Winter 2018 Wabash Magazine, President Greg Hess 
said "YOU alumni are the greatest advantage Wabash has over other schools."   
  
Please help spread the Fame of Her Honored Name.  We need to get the message to high school men 
and their families. 
 
Go Wabash!  
Craig A. Green 
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June 2018 
 
Dear 59ers, 
 
The College just completed another successful year in academics as well as athletics. We 
regained the Bell, of course, and at the end of the year we took the conference championship in 
baseball. 
 
Once again, the forthcoming freshman class is overflowing with eager men who have accepted 
enrollment. 
 
The 125th Monon Bell Classic will be @ Wabash on November 10, 2018. Please put this date on 
your calendars now so you can be a part of this monumental game.  More details forthcoming. 
 
So far this year the Class of 1959 has 3 fewer donors than the previous year. If you are among 
those who have not made a gift to the College this year please consider doing so before June 
30. 
 
Don’t forget, you can give several ways: 

• By phone: 877-743-4545 
• On the web: www.wabash.edu/alumni/egift 
• By mail: Wabash Annual Fund, P.O. Box 352, Crawfordsville, Indiana 47933  

(checks payable to Wabash College) 
• And if you wish to speak to someone in the Development Office, visit: 

http://wabash.giftplans.org/   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert “Bob” Wedgeworth 
Craig Green 
Roger Billings, Jr. 
Class Agents 
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